UNIVERSITY of NOTRE DAME

OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

A Message from John McGreevy

May 15,2024

Dear faculty, students, and staff,

You recently received an email announcing a series of special events to mark the inauguration of Fr. Robert
A.Dowd, C.S.C., as the 18th president of the University of Notre Dame. To ensure that everyone in the Notre
Dame community has the opportunity to participate in this momentous occasion, we have decided to cancel
classes for Friday, September 13.

If faculty would like to schedule a make-up class outside of the normal class day, contact the Office of the
Registrar at roomreq@nd.edu over the summer. Be sure to let them know that you are scheduling a make-up
class due to the cancellation of classes for the inauguration.

I look forward to celebrating together with you this fall.

Sincerely,
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John T. McGreevy
Charles and Jill Fischer Provost
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This email was sent to .
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.
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